CHELTENHAM BOX 31, BEECROFT, N.S.W. 2119.

BULLETIN 5-89

MITCHELL LIBERTON

3 1 OCT 1989 **CTOBER**

16th October, 1989

INCORPORATED

PRESIDENT BILL GREENHALGH

SECRETARY ARTHUR MCDONALD

GENERAL MEETING WEDNESDAY, FIRST NOVEMBER

ST JOHNS CHURCH HALL BEECROFT ROAD, BEECROFT 8 pm

The meeting will discuss a number of issues of concern to all residents residents, such as:

An increasing number of development applications are coming before
Whencil for a linear applications are coming before HOUSING POLICY FOR BEECROFT AND CHELTENHAM Council for medium density developments. What are their ramifications?

Do we want them?

The Trust has been invited to make a submission to the Commission of Enquiry of Enquiry. A submission similar to the one drawn up for the R.T.A. will be former a submission. will be forwarded to the Commission.

PUBLIC TRANSPORT We hope to have Mr. Brett Doak, City Rail Business Manager at Charley available the meeting on changes at Beecrot Hornsby available to address the meeting on changes at Beecroft and The Theorem etal.

The Subway at Beecroft has almost been completed, and we thank that Rail 6 Cheltenham stations. State Rail for the improvement. The Trust has been advocating this Other work for some time.

Chair work schodul of the description of the complete of the com

Other work for some time.
Cheltenham stational includes some landscaping at both Beecroft and some tenham stational includes of the embankments between Cheltenham Cheltenham stations, planting of the embankments between Cheltenham Epping and improvements to parking facilities. and Epping and improvements to parking for an h

A bus timetable brochure is now available for an hourly overnight, Bus way bus are brochure is now available for an Hornsby via Strathfield. two way bus service between the City and Hornsby via Strathfield. Bus stops are already in place in Beecroft Road.

REGISTERED BY AUSTRALIA POST PUBLICATION NO NBH5324

One may only guess as to why the installation of the Copeland Road lights has been repeatedly delayed.

Perhaps it was the widening of Copeland Road (now dropped), the Traffic Plan for Beecroft Centre (where is that now?) or the proposal for a new fire station.

ANNUAL PERIMETER WALK - SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22nd

The walk will start from the Day Road picnic area at 10.30 a.m.. A lunch break will be taken A lunch break will be taken at Thornleigh Oval at approximately 12.30 p.m..

Anyone not wanting to cover the entire walk can either drop out or join in at Thornleigh join in at Thornleigh.

If requiring more information, contact Tony Lewis on 683 2006.

HISTORY GROUP

The History Group are researching early families in the district and are anxious to hear from a large families in the district and are anxious to hear from a large families. and are anxious to hear from descendants of the following families or from anyone with information or from anyone with information about them:

Mrs. Hull (Beecroft Rd/Kirkham st) J. W. Bibby W. Birkenhead D. R. McCall C. A. Dobbie Andrew Murray

B. R. Gelling W. H. Sargent Would anyone who can assist please contact Helen Barker on 484 6007.

The recent history The recent history walk around some of Cheltenham was a huge success with in any pre-

success with in excess of 200 residents joining in. Many present expressed interest in possible for expressed interest in possible future walks.

ROY MORGAN SURVEY

The President is examining data of the recent Roy Morgan Survey of opinions regarding the Pude Control of the recent Roy Morgan Survey of opinions regarding the Ryde Castlreagh Tollway. Initial perusal indicates that the Trust position is supported by the majority of residents the majority of residents surveyed from Beecroft and Cheltenham.

COUNCIL PRESIDENT

The Trust wishes to congratulate Councillor Carey on his election as President of Hornsby Shire Councillor Carey on his election as President of Hornsby Shire Councillor Carey on his election C Riding on his election and Councillor Pringle from C Riding on his election as Vice President. The Committee would also wish to express approiation to the retiring President, Councillor Ron Payne for his past assistance to the Trust and the residents of Presidents.

the Trust and the residents of Beecroft and Cheltenham.

NOTE

The end-of-year meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, 6th Dec-ember. Members will researched. ember. Members will receive details of the meeting in November.

BEECROFT-CHELTENHAM CIVIC TRUST INC.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL for financial year commencing 1st January

Telephone..... Address.....

Annual subscriptions - Family \$6.00 Single Adult \$3.50

Post to: The Treasurer, P.O. Box 31, Beecroft, NSW 2119 Thank you for your support